
Village of Waynesville 
Public Works Meeting 

March 3rd,  2025, 6:00 pm 
 

• Committee members present 
o Mr. Lyle Anthony 
o Mr. Zack Gallagher 
o Mr. Brian Blankenship 

• Staff and guests present 
o Chief Gary Copeland 
o Mrs. Jamie Morely 
o Mrs. Connie Miller 
o Mr. Chris Colvin 
o Mayor Earl Issacs 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 

The previous meeting minutes were approved 

 Motion made by Mr. Zack Gallagher 

 Seconded by Mr. Brian Blankenship 

PRV vault lid on Franklin Rd is being paid for and replaced by Choice One. This will replace the 
aluminum lid with a cast lid. This was an error through the contractor, resulting in compensation of 
$12,131.20 in a change order to the Village for the replacement. 

The Village Water Department has repaired the government center’s sprinkler system. The Water 
Department has also begun checking all fire hydrant systems for potential leaks. The leak detector 
the Village received from a grant last year has proven to be very useful. They also checked water 
meters and replaced any defective units. 

The road crews went around and cleaned catch basins. This will help to continue proper drainage 
as we get into the rainy season. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:18 pm 


